
 

 Friday 11 January 2019 

 
In this issue… 

• NZ Market weekly update 

• Commodity levy payments 

• Prunings database change 

• Meetings 

 
NZ Market weekly update 
The market update is available to read online now. Read more. 

 
Commodity levy payments 
Just a reminder that paying your levy online is easy with the secure portal. Simply log on and find 
Pay Levy under the Main Menu dropdown box. Should you have any questions, Anna is happy to 
help. Contact her by email to anna@summerfruitnz.co.nz or call her on 04 830 0932 between 
9.30am and 2pm. 

 
Prunings database change 
Next week we will be emailing Prunings using our secure portal database. In the highly unlikely event 
that you do not receive next week’s issue of Prunings, please send an email to 
info@summerfruitnz.co.nz to let us know. And don’t forget that Prunings is also available to read on 
the Summerfruit NZ website. Read more. 

 
Meetings 

27-28 February Board Napier Midday East Pier Hotel 

5-6 June Conference Queenstown 9am Various venues 

 
Contact us 
Summerfruit NZ 
PO Box 25255 
Wellington 6146 
Ph 64 4 830 0935 
info@summerfruitnz.co.nz 
www.summerfruitnz.co.nz 
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